
   
 

 
 

  
 
 

 

  

  

 
SUMPTER TOWNSHIP 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

The Sumpter Township Planning Commission will hold a Public Hearing at the 
Sumpter Township Hall, 23480 Sumpter Road, Belleville, MI 48111 at 6:00 pm on 
Thursday, August 15, 2024, to receive public comment for the following te3xt 
amendment: 
 
Move Class II and III animals from Section 4.6.2, Special Land Uses, to Section 
4.6.3, Accessory Land Uses. The relocation to Accessory Land Uses will provide a 
more streamlined process for applicants and will help the ordinance be more 
consistent with the intent of the Agricultural District. Classifying Class II and III 
animals as accessory use will ensure a principal use is established before animals 
can be brought onto the property. 

This Public Hearing has been scheduled in accordance with the requirements of 
Public Act. 168, Section 9 of 1959 (amendments to the Township Rural Zoning Act. 
P.A. 184) to provide all interested citizens with an opportunity to express opinions, 
ask questions, and discuss in detail all aspects of the proposed use. 

For those unable to attend the Public Hearing, written comments may be submitted 
to the Township Clerk’s Office before the hearing date. 

 

Esther Hurst 
Clerk 
Sumpter Township 
 
Published:  August 1, 2024 
Posted:       August 1, 2024 
 

 


